
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

   
   

   

     

 
 

 

  

  
  

 
 

 

  
 
  

 

      

VART CONSTRUCTION INC. 
General Engineering Contractor Lic.# 923814 Class A 

Date: ______________ 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 

INSTALLATION OF NEW TRAFFIC SIGNALS, BATTERY BACKUP SYSTEM, RECTANGULAR 
RAPID FLASHING BEACONS, AND RAILROAD QUIET ZONE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

Dear Resident and/or Property/Business Owner: 

The City of Glendale’s Public Works Department has retained our company to make certain traffic and street 
improvements in your neighborhood as part of the Installation of New Traffic Signals, Battery Backup System, 
Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons, and Railroad Quiet Zone Improvements Project. The Duration of the entire project 
is approximately 100 working days for various locations.  The entire construction work is scheduled to begin May 2016 
and is expected to be completed by October 2016, barring unforeseen circumstances or adverse weather conditions. 

The following improvements are scheduled to be completed at the various locations: 

 Traffic signal installations; 
 Battery backup system installations; 
 Rectangular rapid flashing beacon installations; 
 Railroad Quiet Zone improvements; 
 Installation of striping and pavement markings; and, 
 Construction of Portland Cement Concrete ADA curb ramps. 

Our company is committed to working with you to help alleviate the impact of the construction on your daily activities. 
Every effort will be made to minimize any inconveniences to you. If you need to drive through the construction zone, 
please allow additional commuting time.  

We are responsible for sequencing and scheduling the work. We will post a door hanger that targets the day we expect 
to be in your neighborhood barring unforeseen circumstances or adverse weather conditions. We will also post "NO 
PARKING" signs in the work zone 24-hours in advance of working on your street. 

Unfortunately, the project is sometimes delayed in which case, the previous days work may not be finished and 
construction activity will resume the next working day. Thank you for your patience while we work to improve the City of 
Glendale.  

For questions or concerns, please contact: 

VART Construction, Inc. OFFICE: (818) 543-0385 
Hamlik Parsanian FOREMAN: (818) 618-0952 
Vartkes Parsanian PROJECT MANAGER:  (818) 618-2023 

CITY OF GLENDALE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

For Information please call: Yvonne Guerra (818) 548-3945 
Եթե հարցեր ունեք, խնդրում ենք զանգահարել: (818) 548-3945 Extension 8331 
Si tiene alguna pregunta por favor llame: (818) 548-3945 Extension 8237 


